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Following remedial work performed at the Port Lincoln race track during the off season, 

particularly to areas near the 700 metres and the 450 metres, Deputy Chairman of 

Stewards, Matt Santoro, inspected the track on Monday, 23 September 2013.   

 

 

The track presented safe for racing and was rated a Good 3.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
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